
 

 

Changes to the August Council Meeting 
At its meeting Council resolved to change the time and location of the August Council 

Meeting. 

 

Since the Ordinary Council Meeting schedule for 2019 was adopted in December 2018 it has 

come to light that there is a clash between the August Meeting and the Leongatha Daffodil 

Festival. 

 

The Daffodil Festival is being held in the Memorial Hall complex over the last week of August 

2019.  

 

Council adopted the recommendation to hold its August Meeting at the Leongatha Returned & 

Services League (RSL) on corner of Smith Street and Michael Place, and to have the meeting 

commence at 12 noon. 

 

WHAT:  August Ordinary Meeting of Council 
WHEN:  28 August 2019 
WHERE:  Leongatha RSL 
TIME:  Midday 
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